
From: Nonnye Grant 
Sent: 
To: Dorothy Menasco 
Subject: FW: New Docket 100273-TX 

Thursday, May 13,2010 10:47 AM 

Dorothy, for your information, don't know how you listed the name in the party list. Thanks, N 

From: Nonnye Grant 
Sent: Thursday, May 13,2010 10:43 AM 
To: Toni Earnhart 
Subject: RE: New Docket 100273-TX 

Good morning! Thanks for the verification. Will be sure that we have it listed as "Shutt" in MCD. 
Have a good day. N 

From: Toni Earnhart 
Sent: Thursday, May 13, 2010 10:41 AM 
To: Nonnye Grant 
Subject: RE: New Docket 100273-TX 

Hi Nonnye, 

I finally got it delivered to me. His resume has his name as Shun and on some other official documents it is Shutt. I think 
the application has it spelled wrong. It should be Shutt. 

From: Nonnye Grant 
Sent: Monday, May 10, 2010 2:47 PM 
To: Toni Earnhart 
Subject New Docket 100273-TX 

Good afternoon Toni. If you are assigned the above docket that was opened today, when you are 
reviewing the it, could you verifj the spelling of manager and CEO last name. On page 4 of the 
application it is spelled "Schutt" and on the tariff pages spelled "Shutt." Would like to have it listed 
correctly in MCD. Let me know. Thanks, N 
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